
From: Fly, David [mailto:FlyD@uwstout.edu]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2011 1:21 AM 
To: amtech 

Subject: RFI 

 
Dear NIST, 
The members of the AM Technology Consortia should have at least one representative from the Patent 
and Trademark Office.   It should have many members from small manufacturers.   Likewise, it should 
have many researchers from small universities instead of heavy representation from pure research 
organization. 
Thank you for asking, 
David 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
David E. Fly, P.E. 
Program Director 
MS-Manufacturing Engineering 
715-232-5041 (office phone) 
http://www3.uwstout.edu/programs/msmfe/index.cfm 
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